
Let’s ride safe, La Cañada Flintridge!
As e-bikes become more and more popular, it is essential 
to prioritize safety on our streets, especially for minors.

Recently, there has been an uptick in the number of minors 
on e-bikes on City streets. 
We want to remind parents and all residents of the 
importance of responsible riding.

Scan this QR code to enroll 
in an E-bike safety training 
course through CHP! 
bit.ly/3TVpFL4

Together, we can protect our community 
and keep our streets safe for everyone.

Remember to wear a helmet. While the 
law requires a helmet for anyone under 

18 years of age, all riders are required to 
wear a helmet on a class 3 E-Bike 

(Section 21213 CVC).

Dismount and walk your e-bike on the 
sidewalk and crosswalk, and remember 

to yield to pedestrians. 

Riding in the opposite direction of 
traffic is prohibited, and you must stop 

at red lights.

It is illegal to carry passengers on 
your e-bike unless your bike has an 
extra permanent seat or uses a child 

safety seat.

In the event of a crash that involves 
injuries or property damage, motorists 

and bicyclists are required to stay at the 
scene and exchange information or wait 

until law enforcement arrives.

A bicyclist can be guilty of Reckless 
Driving, which is a Misdemeanor. 
Reckless Driving includes doing a 

wheelie and driving in between traffic 
(lane splitting) during high traffic 

times, like drop-off and pick up before 
and after school.


